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Nissan Motor Co. said this week that it will recall almost 135,000 Infiniti G35 sedans and 

coupes to repair a problem that could cause the passenger air bag not to deploy in a 

wreck. The recall involves G35 Coupes from the 2005 to 2007 model years and G35 

Sedans from the 2005 to 2006 model years.

According to Nissan, the air bag unit’s wire harness under the front passenger seat 

could wear down and interrupt the air bag’s signal. Nissan says there have been no 

injuries reported.

The National Highway Traffic Safety Administration said Nissan had not yet provided the 

agency with a plan to fix the vehicles. For more information call Infiniti at (800) 662-

6200.
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